
Howard Parent School Association (HPSA) 

HPSA exists to enhance the educational experience of our students and promote a 

strong community between staff and families of Howard Elementary. 

MEETING AGENDA FOR 5/7/2019 

Roll Call/ Introductions – Katie Olsen, Kelly Runke, Amanda Mleziva, Jessica Zahn, 
Kristin Ashley  
Principal Report - Kristin Ashley  

 Currently in last 26 days of school count down 
 Just finished 4th grade random assessment as part of district participation 
 MAP testing coming up for 2nd – 4th graders 
 June 4th is Field Day and picnic lunch; volunteer request email will go out this 

week 
 June 5th is Award Ceremony Day 

Treasure Report – Amanda 
 Current budget is approximately $11,000 
 Year end estimate $7,500, after busing expenses (~$3500 and movie night 

expenses) 
 Anticipate approximately breaking even next year 

 
Old Business 

 Popcorn Friday’s - Kelly Runke 
o Upcoming dates:  May 10th – Last one of the year! 
o Jessica and Kelly will tag team popcorn Friday’s next year 

 Box Tops – most recent check was $350 
o We’ll have sheets printed and ready to go monthly for next year to make it 

easy 
 Chuck-E-Cheese - $435 for April fundraiser 

New Business 
 Give Back Movie Night 

o Date - 5/31/2019 
 Jessica will create Facebook post ASAP 
 Katie will print fliers for next week’s family folders 

o Movie - Incredibles 2 (pending any needed approval – Mrs. Ashley will let 
confirm) 

 School has projector 
 Jessica will have movie and computer 

o Time: 6pm doors open; movie start 6:30pm 
o Cotton Candy 
o Popcorn 



o Mc Donald’s Juice 
 Jessica will take care of picking up 

o Raffle Baskets with tickets given to each child in attendance; drawing 
during intermission 
 

 2019-2020 School Year 
o HPSA booth at Open House night 8/27 4:30-6pm 
o Budget 
o Fall Fundraisers: 

 Chuck E Cheese – 9/26 or 10/24 
 Book Fair – 10/5-10/7 
 Seroogy’s - November 

Upcoming Meetings: 9/2/2019 @ 6:00 pm 

Thank you all for another GREAT year!!! Kelly thank you for ALL you have brought to 
HPSA in the last couple years!!! You will be missed!  
 


